
RISE Delaware Update: RISE Delaware™  Social Media 

 

 
Hello All RISE Delaware™ supporters, 
 
Those on Facebook might have seen a change today. The person who was running the RISE 
Delaware™ Facebook group decided to take it over to run as her own group. If you have been a 
member of the group, please understand that it no longer has any connection to, and does not speak 
for, RISE Delaware™. 
 
So there is no confusion: RISE Delaware™ is still here, strong and well! The hard work we did to 
achieve a good litigation result and for a good legislative result over the last 18 months (with so much 
help from all of you) continues as we work to cross the finish line. There is also a new Facebook page 
that has gone up for official RISE Delaware™ posts. 
 
It is called the RISE Delaware™ Retirees Facebook page, with our same logo but a new background. 
This email list continues to operate for RISE Delaware™. 
 
Thank you to Steve LePage for helping us with our “new look”! 
 
We will have further emails shortly (e.g. about the status of the litigation from Mary Graham and of the 
legislation from Karen Peterson). 
 
All the best, 
 
Elisa Diller 
President, RISE Delaware™ 
==== 
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